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Introduction 

This photo report has been compiled based on the information provided for the Proposed residential 

development on Portion 2 of the Farm 712, De Kelders. Portion 2 of Farm Strandfontein No. 712 spans 

approximately 110 hectares along the scenic R43 route between Stanford and Gansbaai, adjacent to Walker Bay 

Nature Reserve. The proposed Khoisan Bay Residential Development covers 36 hectares (33% of the site) and 

includes 472 residential erven, group housing, a retirement village, and a commercial facility. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



3 

 

 
 



4 

 

 

 



5 

 

 

 



6 

 

 

 



7 

 

 

 



8 

 

 

 



9 

 

 


